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 Objection

Comments BP announced last week that it is cutting heavily the amount of exploration it undertakes because they
see demand for fossil fuels declining around the world. Instead they are committing to 5 billion of
investment in renewable energy sources. Bringing on-stream new fossil fuel wells flies in the face of
what the oil industry sees its future. It also flies in the face of the UK government's declaration of an
environmental crisis and its declaration of banning the sales of fossil fuelled cars after 2030. No new oil
producing assets should be brought on stream. Consequently, there should be no approvals given to
assess the production potential of any exploratory wells. Leave it in the ground. Dr George B Scott (
former Head of BP corporate research )
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